HARB Minutes September 7, 2021

The meeting was called to order on September 7, 2021, at 5:00 pm in the Borough
Office at 14 Crafton Street in Wellsboro, PA and the Pledge of Allegiance was
given.

Attending were Kathy Eastridge, Andrew Harding, Joan Hart, Terry Bryant, Teresa
Capuzzo, and Borough Manager Scot Boyce, Jr.

On behalf of the Deane Center, Kevin Connelly, was in attendance.

Minutes: Minutes from the May 4, 2021 and August 3, 2021 meetings were
approved by motion of Joan Hart, seconded by Kathy Eastridge, and carried
unanimously.

PUBLIC COMMENT ON AGENDA ITEMS- None

NEW BUSINESS
1. Deane Center — Applicant presented a design for wall sign with dimensions

of 4’ x 5-6’ that would be placed below the awning behind the stage at 104
Main Street, on the wall facing the lawn area at the Deane Center. The
proposed wall signage will help the Deane Center grow its brand and
provide a backdrop for those performing on stage. Teresa Capuzzo made a
motion to recommend approval of the proposed wall sign by Wellsboro
Borough Council. Terry Bryant seconded the motion and it carried.

OTHER BUSINESS

PUBLIC COMMENTS - None

ADJOURNED at 5:12 pm

Minutes respectfully submitted by: ///4//; M
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